
 

HIMALAYAN BANK LIMITED 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) 
 

(Date of Publication 22nd July 2025) 

 

 
Himalayan Bank Limited Invites Expression of Interest (EOI) for conducting 

Internal Audit of the Bank for FY 2082/83. Interested eligible Audit Firms are 

requested to submit EOI by 30th July 2025 (Office Hour) to the Bank in the address 

mentioned below. 

 

Interested Audit Firms can get the Request for Proposal (RFP) documents from the 

Bank’s website.  
 

The Bank reserves the right to award Internal Audit assignment to one or more Audit 

Firms based on the evaluation of submitted technical and financial proposals. If 

more than one service provider is selected, the bank shall provide a list of units 

(branches and departments) to be audited by each service provider.  

 

 

 

Internal Audit & Inspection Department  

Himalayan Bank Limited 

Battisputali, Kathmandu, Nepal 

Tel: +977-1-4531911-912 (Ext 101) 

 

 

         

 

 


